From: registrar

Sent: July-26-17 10:39 AM

To: E—
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-05-17 1:51 PM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment _

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-05

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Kerrigan White

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

The absurdity of this application is only surpassed by the audacity of Hydro One to submit it. Unfortunately, Ontario
residents have no choice due to the monopoly held by Hydro One.As a senior on fixed income, | can now expect an
additional yearly expense of approx' $200.00 in 5 years and this is only on one line item of my total bill. Unacceptable !!
Hydro on should and must be told to hold the line and find the equivalent of whatever costs/assumptions they are using
to support this request from within house .Every other resident and business in the province has been doing that for the
last 10 years, why not them?

-- Attachment --





